
Pests Threatening 

New York Forests 

 

Join Nicholas 

Dietschler on 

 

Wednesday, 

January 8 

4:30-6:00pm 

 

Speaking of Nature Talk at our FLCC 

Muller Field Station, 

6455 County Road 36, 

Honeoye 
 

Join Nicholas Dietschler, Research Technician and 

graduate student with the NYS Hemlock Initiative at 

Cornell University, for a presentation on pests that 

are threatening New York State forests. Learn how 

non-native invasive forest pests interact with our 

native tree species and what we can do to slow the 

impacts and conserve our trees for the future. 

Emphasis will be placed on hemlock woolly adelgid 

and its threat to hemlock ecosystems. See what the 

NYS Hemlock Initiative and collaborators are doing 

to combat HWA and what the future of hemlock 

conservation and HWA management will look like. 

 

 
Seating is limited and reservations are 
required! To make a reservation, please 
contact Nancy Lawson at 585-785-1257 
or Nancy.Lawson@flcc.edu  This event 
is co-sponsored by Finger Lakes 
Community College and the Honeoye 
Valley Association.  More information is 
available at www.hvaweb.org 
 

                Adult Leucopis 
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